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TO:   EMS System Members 
 
FROM:  Gregory Scott, R.N., M.S., EMT-P, CHEC 
 
DATE:  May 21, 2012 
 
SUBJECT:  EMS Week 
 
 
The theme of the 2012 EMS Week is, “EMS:  More than a Job.  A Calling.”  I can’t imagine a better 
theme to describe the members of the McLean County Area EMS System.  We have seen countless 
examples over the past year of members of this EMS System going above and beyond to assist those in 
need.  The McLean County Area EMS System office would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to each 
member of this EMS System for what you do each and every day. 
 
 
Each of your communities rely upon you responding in their times of need with dedication and 
competence.  The countless hours spent on education, training, checking equipment, and responding to the 
calls for assistance is what makes each of you special. 
 
 
As we celebrate the successes of the past year, it is important that each of us look forward to the next 
year.  There will be challenging times as well as exciting times that we will encounter.  As a strong 
network of EMS System members, we will be able to support one another through any type of situation 
encountered.  
 
 
Again, the McLean County Area EMS System office would like to extend our deepest appreciation and 
recognition for what you do every day.  You perform your duties without recognition so it is important to 
celebrate the profession during this special week titled, “National EMS Week.” 
 

 


